
 

TomTom's General Meeting of Shareholders approves the (re-)appointment of Supervisory 
Board members

Amsterdam, 25 April 2007 - TomTom N.V. announces the General Meeting of Shareholders held today in Amsterdam, has 
approved the re-appointment of Mr. Doug Dunn, Deputy Chairman of the Supervisory Board, for a new term of four years, 
effective as of April 25 2007.

The General Meeting of Shareholders also approved the appointment of Mr. Karel Vuursteen and Mr. Rob van den Bergh as 
members of the Supervisory Board for an initial term of four years also effective as of April 25 2007.

The biographies of all members of the Supervisory Board are available on TomTom’s website. 

TomTom N.V. also announces that all further proposals on the agenda have been adopted by the General Meeting of 
Shareholders. The adopted resolutions can be found on TomTom’s website: 
http://investors.tomtom.com/tomtom/shareholders/agm. 
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